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_Bedtime Stories

Tuesday 31st January 2023
5—6 pm

All children from Reception to Year 6 are invited back into school for a
bedtime story with their teacher!

Children can wear pyjamas and bring a soft toy
to snuggle up with an enjoy sharing a lovely book.

We will be serving hot chocolate so if you have a keep cup or
similar that has a lid then please send your child with one.
There will be some cups available for families that don’t have
one.

The Main Gate and Key Stage One gates will be open so drop
off and pick up from outside classroom doors as usual.
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